
 
 

    

 

 
       

 
       

  
 

     
 

     

 

      
         

   

       
   

         
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          

Working with the School Program 

Remember, your student’s education requires your involvement. 

If, as a result of the IEP team meeting, your student has been recommended 

for placement in a special program, you are encouraged to visit the program 
prior to the placement and/or signing the IEP.  District personnel will assist 

you in arranging a site visit. 

Please keep in mind that the schools do care about your student and try very 

hard to provide a high quality, effective program. Your cooperation, 
understanding, and support are important. 

At times, both the school staff and parents/guardians need to recognize 
constraints such as geography, limited resources, time restrictions, etc., but 
given reasonableness by all, and working together the best solution can be 

found. 
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